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Monday 9th October 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As part of our history topic on Victorians, 5B will be visiting the Black Cultural Archives for a 

workshop about Change Makers in Victorian Britain on Monday 16th October. We will be leaving 

school at 9.50am and returning at 12.30pm in time for lunch at school.  

We will be taking the bus to and from the museum. However, please ensure that your child is wearing 

comfortable shoes for walking around the museum and has a waterproof coat in case of rain. A packed 

lunch is not required.  

Please note: the cost of this trip will be covered by Voluntary Contributions, already showing in your 

Parent Pay account. We thank you for your support in allowing us to give the children enriching 

experiences to support their curriculum learning.   

For this trip, we will require at least one parent/carer volunteer to accompany the class. If you are 

available to help out for the morning, please email Mrs Begley using the contact details below.  

Yours sincerely,   

 

Victoria Begley 

vbegley.210@lgflmail.org  
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